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October 2007 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Jericho Middle School PTSA will hold its annual Book Fair in cooperation with the Jericho Middle 
School Library on Tuesday, October 23rd, and Wednesday, October 24th.  With the assistance of 
our middle school librarian, Pat Minikel, we have arranged for Scholastic Book Fairs to bring a large 
selection of paperback books to the middle school for our youngsters to buy.  Your child will visit the 
Book Fair during his or her English class.  In addition, we also invite parents to visit the Book Fair, 
which will be located in the Middle School Library from 7:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
 
Students must pay for books with cash or with a check made out to “PTSA” or “Cash.” 
 
The Book Fair is a great opportunity to encourage your child to read and to support our school’s 
reading program.  All of the profits earned from the Book Fair are used to provide additional books 
for classroom libraries. 
 
We hope that we can count on your encouragement and support to make our Book Fair a big success. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Donald F. Gately       Meryl Cohen     Bonnie Silber 
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